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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 2:33 PM
To: 'bpalumbo33@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: INDIAN RIVER SHORES, FLORIDA ASKING COMMISSION AND OTHERS TO ALLOW 

INDIAN RIVER SHORES TO CHANGE ELECTRIC PROVIDER FROM VERO BEACH UTILITIES 
TO FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT

Good afternoon Ms. Palumbo,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: bpalumbo33@yahoo.com [mailto:bpalumbo33@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 1:19 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of 
Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk; negron.joe@fla.senate.gov; rickscott@eog.myfloridahouse.gov 
Subject: INDIAN RIVER SHORES, FLORIDA ASKING COMMISSION AND OTHERS TO ALLOW INDIAN RIVER SHORES TO 
CHANGE ELECTRIC PROVIDER FROM VERO BEACH UTILITIES TO FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT 
 
WE HERE IN INDIAN RIVER SHORES, FLORIDA HAVE DONE EVERYTHING TO PURSUADE VERO BEACH UTILITIES TO SELL TO 
FLORIDA 
POWER & LIGHT BUT IT HAS FELL ON DEAF EARS. 
 
WE HAVE NO VOTE, WE HAVE NO VOICE BUT, YOU DO, PLEASE, LET THE RESIDENTS OF INDIAN RIVER SHORES GO TO A 
PROVIDER 
OF THEIR CHOICE WHERE THE ELECTRIC RATES WILL BE LOWER TO ALL THE PEOPLE. 
 
THE TIME HAS COME FOR YOUR HELP AND DECISION. 
 
RESPECTFULLY, 
 
 
BARBARA PALUMBO 
5400 Highway A1A 
B-28 
Indian River Shores, Florida, 32963 
772-231-1154 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 30, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 07130-16
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Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




